
TV, Technology and Social Media Policy: 
 
Open Door Nursery School does not use television or computers in the 
classrooms with children. I Pad’s may be occasionally used as an additional 
learning tool when appropriate.  
 
The use of Social Media is limited to updates, posts, and pictures to our 
website and school news (www.opendoornurseryschool.com) and our 
Facebook page.  
Unauthorized use of children’s photos or videos is prohibited. 
 
The Photography Consent Form gives permission (or not) to use 
photographs of Open Door students in public relations related forums such 
as; our website (class news, school news) an ad in a local magazine, or 
newspaper articles regarding the school.  The consent form allows us to 
have approval that any picture taken of your child during the school year 
may be freely used for the above stated purposes.  Please complete the 
bottom portion of this form and return it to the school. 
	
	

Photography Consent Form 
(Please initial on the line provided) 

 
________________  I give permission for Open Door Nursery School to photograph  
 
and use photographs of my child (name)____________________________________ 
 
for the above purposes. 
 
 
 
 
________________   I DO NOT give permission for Open Door Nursery School to  
 
photograph and use photographs of my child  
 
(name)____________________________________for the above purposes. 
 
 
 
 
Parent/Guardian Signature___________________________________________ 
 
Date_______________________________________________________________ 


